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PROCESS FOR REVIEW OF FOREIGN POLICY

The Government is committed to opening up the process of foreign
policy-making as a response to an increased desire by Canadians to be
involved in public affairs. To give effect to this commitment, the
Government will have annual consultations on Canada’s international
relations. The purpose of this process is to ensure that policy
formulation receives public input and that implementation of Canada’s
foreign policy is subject to ongoing assessment in an era of constant
change in the international environment. Consultation will continue
in 1995 and be an integral part of the Government'’s approach to the
management of foreign policy in the future.

PROCESS OVERVIEW
The 1994 process has four components.

1) The parliamentary process -- which includes debates in the House
of Commons on defence and foreign policy issues -- will examine broad
areas of policy that may need public debate and will recommend
directions and priorities to the Government. Parliamentary
committees (one on defence policy and one on foreign policy including
international assistance) will start their work in the spring and
will submit their report to Parliament in the autumn.

2) The National Forum on Canada’s International Relations, which will
be held annually, will be co-sponsored by the Minister of Foreign
Affairs, the Minister of Defence and the Minister for International
Trade. The Forum will provide the occasion to reflect on the main
changes in the international environment and to draw conclusions
about the strategic approaches that these changes require Canada to
pursue in order to succeed. Forum participants will be asked to
identify areas of Canada’s international relations where there is a
consensus on maintaining existing directions, as well as those where
there may be a need for change. The conclusions of the Forum will
serve as advice to ministers and to the committees that will conduct
parliamentary reviews of foreign and defence policies.

3) Other ad hoc forums of consultation will also be conducted by the
Minister of Foreign Affairs and secretaries of state Christine
Stewart and Raymond Chan.

4) A first annual statement of the Government’s foreign policy
directions, and in this instance covering the international
assistance framework, will be presented in the House of Commons by
the end of 1994 or early 1995.




